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December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you may have seen in the news and on social media this evening, Welsh Government has 

announced that tomorrow will be the final day for face-to-face learning for all secondary school pupils 

in Wales. 

For Cardiff High School pupils this means that, as of Monday 14 th December, we will be reverting to 

our blended learning timetable. As previously communicated, our term will conclude on Wednesday 

16th December. In recognition of the efforts of our pupils and in a bid to maintain the tradition of 

celebrating the end of this term, Wednesday will provide an opportunity for reflection on the term’s 

successes and the festive period. Further details will follow.  

Pupils in Years 12, 10 and 7 will be receiving written reports next week. These will now be posted to 

families.  

We had, as you know, planned to hold a Christmas jumper day next Wednesday in order to raise 

money for our two adopted charities. In light of today’s announcement, pupils are welcome to wear 

their jumpers or attend in non-uniform tomorrow. We would politely ask for a donation of £1 to support 

The Kids Cancer Charity and AP Cymru.  

Please be advised that we will write to you again during the course of next week and would ask that 

you look out for this on Parent Pay. 

Please continue to use our website and follow our Twitter page for further updates and information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S M JONES 

Headteacher 


